· For students who suffer from allergies, parents may provide their student with allergy medication i.e., Claritin, Allegra, etc. 
· The Hazelwood School District follows the Missouri immunization requirements. Please click the link for more information on district medication policies and Missouri Immunization requirements.   https://www.hazelwoodschools.org/Page/518  
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